
Jumpers	And	St	Catherine’s	Hill	Residents	Association	

	

Treasurers	Report	For	The	Financial	Year	To	31st	December	2018	

	

The	accounts	for	the	year	have	been	completed,	a	copy	of	which	has	been	circulated	today.		
If	anyone	does	not	have	a	copy	please	contact	me	after	the	meeting	and	I	will	ensure	that	
one	is	made	available	to	you.	

	

On	the	reverse	side	of	the	accounts	the	main	items	of	expenditure	have	been	analysed	and	
you	will	see	that	Printing	and	Stationery	has	reduced	dramatically	during	the	year.		This	was	
a	direct	result	of	the	enforced	name	change	during	2017	and	revising	the	format	of	the	
Member’s	Certificates.			

	

Sundries	have	reduced	during	the	year	because	during	2017	we	incurred	various	costs	
relating	to	the	change	of	name	to	ensure	that	the	new	name	was	protected	in	the	future.		
These	costs	were	non	-	recurring.	

	

The	costs	of	hiring	the	hall	have	increased	during	the	year	as	we	are	no	longer	able	to	hold	
the	monthly	meetings	in	a	private	house.	

	

The	net	result	of	all	of	these	items	was	an	increase	in	the	“Fighting	Fund”	during	the	year	of	
£540,	leaving	the	total	funds	of	the	Association	at	the	year-end	of	£8217.	

	

The	committee	therefore	recommend	that	the	annual	subscription	remains	at	£	1.00	per	
household	for	2019.	

	

Are	there	any	questions.	

	

	


